
Dansville Elementary School May Board Update

● Stephanie Heraux, Brenda Moran, and Rhonda Toles are retiring from the district
while Emily Hoard has taken a job in another district. We will miss them all and
appreciate their time as a member of the Aggie Family.

● There were not enough students interested in Begindergarten for the 24-25 school
year to have a section this year. We currently have 52 students enrolled in
Kindergarten for the fall. Emily Dowd will be teaching Kindergarten in the absence
of a Begindergarten program.

● Several staff are changing assignments next year. Hannah Ulch will be teaching
Kindergarten and Amanda Bush will be teaching first grade. Kat Johnson will move
into the Elementary Office Manager position.

● There are currently openings for Office Paraprofessional, Third Grade (2 positions),
Fourth Grade, and Elementary PE. We are excited to have both a full time art and full
time PE teacher at the elementary school!

● Fifth grade classrooms are moving back to the elementary school! Thanks to Rick
Miller for all of his hard work to make this happen over the summer.

● Congratulations to Jennifer Dowdy on earning tenure this June!

● Community Day was a huge success across the district! Elementary students worked
with their middle school buddies to complete community service projects including
making birthday kits and personal care kits for local homeless shelters, cleaning
buses, and picking up around the school. This year, fifth grade students traveled off
campus with high school students to complete projects around the community.

● M-STEP testing has been completed for all 3rd-5th grade students. FAST Bridge and
Spring Math screenings have also been completed to gather data on student growth.

● Fifth grade graduation takes place on Tuesday, May 21. Thanks to Stephanie Case,
Deb Plourde, Andrea Salinas and Kim McNabb for their hard work planning!

● Aggie Academy will provide instruction for K-5 students from June 3- June 27 on
Mondays-Thursdays from 8:30-11:30. 50 elementary students are currently
enrolled. Busing is provided this year.

● Art Night was a great success! Thanks to Mary Hekman and Jamie Pisella for
organizing this event and to Kim McNabb for the performance from Jazz Band.



● Field Day is planned for Friday, May 17. Jamie Pisella and Charlotte Birmingham
have put in lots of work planning this event. Granger Waste Services donated
popsicles for the event and the Elementary PTO donated money to the event.

● Thank you to the Kindergarten team as they presented a fantastic Mothers’ Day Tea
event that was very well attended.

● Fourth graders enjoyed their annual Mackinaw Trip! Lynn Main continued her
diligence as the trip coordinator but illness prevented her from attending. Kathy
Driggs stepped in to go on the trip with Karen Henderson in her place.


